Dear 2021 PharmD Candidates, 

We are pleased to announce that OptumRx will be offering a 12-month managed care pharmacy residency program for first-year postgraduates. Established in 2000, the residency program is designed to train pharmacists to meet the demands and challenges faced in today’s managed care environment. As one of the nation’s leading pharmacy benefit managers, our OptumRx Managed Care Pharmacy Residency Program offers a unique environment to further train and develop as a managed care pharmacist. 

We will be hosting a virtual Q&A event on November 3, 2020 from 6PM – 7:30PM to describe our program, answer any questions and meet with potential candidates. If interested, please RSVP at the following link: https://optumrxresidency2021.app.rsvpify.com/. We will provide further meeting details in the following weeks. 

In addition, attached is a brochure of our program. You can find an electronic copy of the brochure and more information on our program at https://professionals.optumrx.com/pharmacy-residency.html. 

We encourage all students with an active interest in managed care to apply! If you have any questions about the program or application process, feel free to reach out to the current pharmacy resident Stephen Kim at Stephen.kim@optum.com or at residencyprogram@optum.com. We look forward to meeting with you all soon. 


Best, 

OptumRx Residency Advisory Committee 
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